
Levenmouth Sustainable Transport Study, May 2019 Update

PRELIMINARY OPTIONS 

APPRAISAL 

The Preliminary Options Appraisal 

report was published Friday 17th 
of May 2019. 

DETAILED OPTIONS 

APPRAISAL 

The Detailed Options Appraisal is 
ongoing. The transport model 
which is being used to 
quantitatively assess the multi-
modal options has been updated. 
The options are now being tested 
against the STAG criteria.

ENGAGEMENT 

We continue to update monthly via 
the website.  

PROJECT 

WEBPAGE 

The document library contains new 
information, including actions from 
our progress meetings and monthly 
stakeholder updates. 
https://www.transport.gov.scot/our-
approach/strategy/levenmouth-
sustainable-transport-study/ 

STUDY COMPLETION 

We anticipate completion of the 
study by the end of May 2019 in 
line with the updated planned 
programme. 


